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The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid received 2 comments from individuals.  Below is a reconciliation of the comments.

Comment: 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received one comment from an individual testing the electronic submission of comments.

Response: 

The commenter’s test submission was received and no further response by CMS is required.

Comment: 

The Centers for Medicare and Medicaid Services (CMS) received a marketing comment related to COVID-19. Specifically, the commenter believed that CMS should cease vaccination campaigns with the Food and Drug Administration (FDA) and the Centers for Disease Control (CDC). 

Response: 

This comment is outside the scope of the information collection.

